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29 June 2024 

Mount Waverley Water  

Main Renewal Project 

Night works- safety barriers removal 
 

Our main construction works on High Street Road for a new Mount Waverley Water Main 

(M76) are coming to an end. We will be conducting barrier removal around our work 

areas.  

 

To safely do this we will have to conduct a full road closure on High Street Road to the 

East of Blackburn Road /High Street Road intersection to Latham Court, Mount 

Waverley. This work needs to be done out of hours when traffic movement is at its’ 

lowest. 

When: Monday 3rd June and Tuesday 4th June 2024 

Time:  10pm – 5am (overnight works on both dates) 

 

 

Figure 1: Work area for barrier removal  
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What can you expect 

• Noise from construction equipment, construction activities and large vehicles.   

• Full road closure from East of Blackburn Road /High Street Road intersection to 

Latham Court 

• No right/left hand turns into High Street Road heading East from Blackburn Road  

• Temporary traffic disruption. Please show caution when passing our work zone 

• Bright lights will be used during night works. Where possible, lights will be 

directed away from neighbouring property windows. 

• Traffic management will be present to assist motorists, cyclists, and pedestrians 

around our temporary work sites. Please allow extra travel time.   

• Access for emergency service vehicles will be always maintained during these 

works.    

Working hours 

Monday 3rd June 2024 and Tuesday 4th June 2024 from 10pm to 5am as permitted 

by the Department of Transport 

Crews will be back to complete connection works, grouting and road resurfacing at a 

later date. Resident will be kept updated.                                                                                          

We appreciate that our works were a bit disruptive and thank you for your patience and 

cooperation as we completed this work. 

 


